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Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
Patchogue, NY   631-475-0422 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal  

Phone: (631) 732-3131 

Parish Office  
Monday through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00 pm  

Friday ~ 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Fax (631) 732 - 8827 

www.saintmargaret.com 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

Celebration of the Eucharist 

Weekday: (Mon through Fri) 9:00 AM  

Saturday: 5:00 PM,  

Sunday - 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM & 12 noon 

Confessions:   

Saturday - 4:00-4:45 PM in the Church 

or by appointment. 

May 21, 2023 



 Time, Talent & Treasure 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We ask 
them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of weekly 
envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of the 
parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates will be 
set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Call for appointment - x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Pentecost Sunday 

First Reading.........................Acts 2:1-11 

Second Reading…...............1 Cor 19: 3-7 

Gospel………………….…..Jn 20:19-23 

 
Masses for the Week 

Monday - May 22nd 

Mother’s Day Novena 
 

Tuesday –May 23rd 

Special Intentions for Msgr. Batule 
 

Wednesday - May 24th 

Joel Zabbara 
 

Thursday - May 25th 

Joseph, Ann, George & Eleanor Prementine 
 

Friday - May 26th 

Albert, Marion, Joseph & Joanne  

Pitrozziello 
 

Saturday - May 27th 

5pm 

All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 
 

Sunday - May 28th 

8 am 

Kimberlynn Bertolino 

Helen Cassidy 

10 am 

Marziale Merlino 

Mother Mary Neuman 
12 pm 

Maria Ramona 
Eugene Wynne 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who 
are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and then remove 
them unless told otherwise. Please note-due to privacy 

issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering 
from chronic illness, as well as  

Jim Rojas, Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn 
Vacchio, Margaret Jung, Logan Baar, Joseph 
Dulovic, Joseph Laria, Terry Persina,  
Estelle Beauchamp, Alyssa Baisch, Jillian 
Brown, Virginia Butler, Robert J. Heege, 
Eric Cohen, Kathleen Weiss, Lorraine 
Vogel, Steven Vacchio, Laura Durant, 
Joseph De Aguiar, Sal Restivo, Robert 
Valletta, Joseph Kiely, Sharon & Ray Klyn, 
Warne Family, Michael C. Liotta, Anne 
Logan, Christine Mc Cusker, Dominic 
Percoco, Gina Rosenberg, Laura Positano, 
De Santis Family, Patricia Wowk, Natasha 
& John Roucoulet, John Reynolds, Scott 
Spencer, Marie & Tony Caruana, Veronica 
Sheridan Cox, Wendiann & Nicholas Alfieri, 
James & Catherine Reynolds, Jennifer, John 
& Olivia Rose Altieri, Melanie Seibel, 
Christina Muller, Dina Rajotte, Ethel Naso, 
Caroline Aubree, Valarie and Victor 
Aurigue, & Diana Lyons. 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

 

May 13/14 
 

  Stewardship Envelope  

Collected at Mass   $6,272                       169  
Mailed Envelopes $4,447 56 
  

Total Collection $10,719 225 

Stewardship Thought for the Week 
Living Stewardship ~ Pillar of Hospitality: As the 

weather grows nicer, find new ways to be hospitable and 
at service to your neighbor. Perhaps invite an elderly 
neighbor over for tea, or volunteer to cut their grass  

and tidy up their lawn.  
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Lectors 
Lectors who missed the meeting on April 19th in the church (during which we taped lectors reading publicly) are 
requested to come for their own taping on Wednesday, June 21st at 7:00 PM. Please mark the date and time on your 
schedule now. 

Ministries 

We ask all those who participate in liturgical ministries and apostolates at Saint Margaret to be present for the reception on 
the grounds of the church when photographs will be taken for the parish’s 75th Anniversary journal. The journal will be pub-
lished later in the year but the reception on June 11th is the only time photographs will be taken. 

By the time we almost get to the end of the month (the 28th), our observance of Easter will be concluded for this year. On the 
28th, we mark the Solemnity of Pentecost and it will have been 50 days reveling in the joy of the Lord’s Resurrection. We 
need all that time to take in and reflect on the victory of Christ over the perennial enemies of sin and death. How precious then 
is the gift of time for eternity is at stake after Jesus’ defeat of sin and death! 

Today is the Seventh Sunday of Easter – just a few days after the Solemnity of the Ascension. We are living with the tension 
of Jesus’ apparent absence to the Church and the coming of the Holy Spirit, the Advocate as He is called in the Fourth Gospel. 
With the Spirit’s assistance, the Church grows exponentially and today is found just about all over the world. As we say in the 
Nicene Creed every week, the Church is one, holy, catholic and apostolic.  

I intend to summarize a few matters with this column and then return briefly to the reflections on The Mystery of the  
Eucharist in the Life of the Church. 

The first is an announcement that we will return to having what we know as the Offertory Procession at weekend Masses on 
June 10th and 11th when we celebrate the Solemnity of Corpus Christi. As you know, the Church has used an Offertory Proces-
sion at Mass wherein the gifts of bread and wine are brought to the altar for their consecration by the priest.  

So, with the spread of COVID-19 less and less proximate now, we will restore the Offertory Procession in a few weeks. I ask 
the ushers at all four of our weekend Masses to bear this in mind so that the good order of the Liturgy may be maintained.  

On Saturday the 13th, we had First Holy Communion Masses at Saint Margaret – two of them. The children who received their 
First Holy Communion numbered 63 this year. We congratulate them and their parents. 

The next day, on Sunday the 14th, following the 12 noon Mass, we had our annual May Crowning at the grotto of our parish. 
As we did last year, we invited our First Holy Communion Class to be with us for the Mass and procession from our church to 
the grotto as we sang Marian hymns and crowned the statue of Our Lady. We had 7 First Holy Communicants with us.  

We have needed the Eucharistic Revival for a long time, and how I wish the Eucharistic Revival began decades ago and 
how I wish it would continue for a few more decades. Whatever its length of time, which is three years according to the plan 
developed for us, we need to use that time as well as we can. 

In the document The Mystery of the Eucharist in the Life of the Church, the Bishops quote St. Teresa of Calcutta who said fa-
mously: “Once you understand the Eucharist, you can never leave the Church. Not because the Church won’t let you but be-
cause your heart won’t let you.” 

From the time we were first introduced to the Holy Eucharist at the age of discretion (7 years old) and made our First Holy 
Communion until we die, it is a matter of formation for the heart according to the saint of the slums. Formation always comes 
down to habits. We know this because of things totally unrelated to the Holy Eucharist. For instance, we wind up taking good 
care of personal health because we have regular patterns of eating and sleeping, work and leisure, exercise and mental stimula-
tion. Those who take these endeavors seriously are, on balance, more likely to live longer and enjoy more satisfying lives than 
those who are careless in the areas cited above.  

We are the habits which form us – not just physically but spiritually. As we eat and sleep at regular intervals, as we work dili-
gently and recreate according to a schedule, and see that we work out our bodies and challenge ourselves intellectually, we 
become well and stay well – barring, of course, the things over which we have no control. When we pray regularly, when we 
go to church regularly (for Catholics every week), when we participate conscientiously in the Church’s sacramental life, we 
are more likely to be in love with Christ and cherish His Church. 

Till the next time. 
 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor             
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St. Margaret 
of Scotland Parish 

 

Join us on  
JUNE 11th 

as we celebrate 
CORPUS CHRISTI 

Mass at 11:00 am 
Immediately following  

PROCESSION 
BENEDICTION 

 

75
th 

Anniversary Reception 
 

Please register to  
ATTEND.  

 
Volunteers will be in the 
lobby before and after  

weekend Masses.  
Tickets available in the 

Parish Center. 
 

$15.00 per person 
Limited seating. 

St. Margaret’s  
Spousal Bereavement 

Both individual and group bereavement counseling services are 
available for those who are mourning the loss of their husband 
or wife. All confidential sessions are held on a weekly basis and 

participants need not be St. Margaret’s parishioners. 

For more information please contact  
Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053 

Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament 

For your personal adoration  
and prayers. 

First Thursdays  
June 1st 

3:00 - 6:00 pm in the Church 

St. Margaret’s Bible Study 
The Parish Bible Study is held on  

Wednesdays at 10 am  
in the Parish Center.  

Deacon Ed Hayes will be the facilitator.  
Please bring your Bible. 

Mark the Date 

On June 11th, Corpus Christi Sunday, there will be only 
two Masses ~ 8:00 am and 11:00 am. 

The 8:00 am, 10:00 am & 12:00 noon Masses  
will resume the following weekend. 

 

 

St. Margaret’s  
Celebrates the  

Crowning of Mary 
with our First Holy 

Communion Children 
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Hands Needed! 
Our Music Ministry is in need of someone to 
assist in placing the words on our screen dur-
ing Mass. All that is required is clicking the 
next screen with one button. Please see Dan, 

our Music Minister, after Mass or call at  
631-732-3131 x117.    Prayerfully consider. 

The church is open at 8:30 AM  
Monday through Friday. We encourage 
parishioners and other church-goers to 

come early for Mass.  

The recitation of the rosary is encour-
aged among those so inclined. 

St. Margaret of Scotland’s  

75th Anniversary  
With our celebration of the parish’s 75th Anniversary, we 

are publishing a journal. If you have any material (e.g. 

newspaper articles) in your possession related to the found-

ing of St. Margaret and you would like to loan it to the par-

ish, please see Julie Burtoff in the parish center during reg-

ular business hours. 

On the Solemnity of Corpus Christi on June 11th, the princi-

pal Mass that day will be offered at 11:00 am. It will be fol-

lowed by an outdoor procession with the Blessed Sacra-

ment off our property. It will conclude with Benediction 

back in the church. To continue our celebration on the 11th 

of June, there will be a reception on the grounds of the par-

ish. Again, please follow the bulletin for more details over 

the coming months.  

Mark your calendar. We ask you to hold the date of  

Sunday, November 19th  between 1 and 5 pm  
 

for the principal celebration of the parish’s 75th  

Anniversary. In the meantime, please continue to follow 

the bulletin on all things related to the anniversary of Saint 

Margaret. 
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Parish Social Ministry 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during office hours or bring 

to the box in the rear of the Church. 

We are in need of: Quart Baggies, Hearty Soups, Laundry Detergent 

A very special THANK YOU to all!  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

 JULY 10th – 14th 

9:15 AM - 12:30 PM 

Registration Open 

We are in need of adult volunteers. Please call to let us know if you’re able to assist us.  
Must be VIRTUS certified (not sure, ask us). Teen Helpers ~ 7th Grade & Up   

Call Jackie Mirenda ~ 732-3131 x131—jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

FIRST 100 CHILDREN ! 

$35 per child 

Register in the Parish Center 

4 yr. old & up — entering 6th grade.  

Potty trained & have been  

separated from parent in the past. 

Tomorrow’s Hope Foundation  
Tomorrow’s Hope Foundation Gala Tomorrow’s Hope Foundation will host its 18th Annual Stars for Students Gala on 

Wednesday, May 24th at 6:30 p.m. at RXR Plaza in Uniondale. Proceeds from the event will help provide tuition assis-
tance to students in need attending Long Island’s Catholic elementary schools. This year, Tomorrow’s Hope is honoring 

Michael Maturo, President of RXR, Crisler Quick, President & Founder of The Finance Department and the Honorable Peter Quick, Mayor 
of Mill Neck for their steadfast support of the Tomorrow’s Hope mission. Please support the Tomorrow’s Hope Gala by purchasing a  

sponsorship or ticket by visiting the website at www.tomorrowshopefoundation.org.     Today’s Children are Tomorrow’s Hope.  

Holy Angels Summer Jam Fundraiser 
Please join us to help raise $ for new chrome books on Friday, June 2nd, 6:00-8:00PM 

Tiki Bar & Restaurant, East Patchogue , Live Band, Raffle Baskets and More! ~ $50 PP – Adults Only 

Raffle info - www.holyangelsregional.org ~ Questions please email: Deena74@optonline.net  

Catholic Daughters of America ~ Line Dancing 

The Catholic Daughters will be hosting a Country Line Dancing Fundraiser at The Assumption of the B.V.M Church,  

Saturday June 3rdat 7 PM ~ No Experience Necessary! 

Desserts, Beverages, Raffles& Door Prizes! 
Tickets $25 per person, $12 children under 10. 

Call Jennifer at 516-909-9589—Reservations by May 20th ~  33 Crown Acres Rd. Centereach  

mailto:Deena74@optonline.net

